
 

 

  

                                                                 

 

 

March 1, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Molex is monitoring the ongoing developments in Eastern Europe.  We are assessing the 

potential impact to our supply chain and customers as part of our Business Continuity Protocol.  

While the situation remains fluid, we can provide the following updates.   

• Supply chain impact: 

o Molex does not operate any production or distribution centers within Ukraine or 

Russia. 

o Initial reviews confirm that Molex does not have any current major risks with 

direct suppliers. 

o We are evaluating potential impacts to secondary suppliers. 

• Logistics: 

o Molex logistics teams are actively monitoring our existing land, sea and air 

carriers with routes traversing Eastern Europe. 

o Alternative route adjustments have been initiated to mitigate product disruptions 

between Molex and our customers. 

We will continue to monitor the situation and will keep you advised of any changes or potential 

risks.  

Your business is very important to us, and we are extremely focused on business continuity in 
support of our valued customers. Please contact your Customer Service Representative or 
Account Manager with any specific questions. General inquiries may also be directed to 
bcp@molex.com.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
  
Liam Buckley 
Senior Director, Global Customer Service 
Molex  
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